
 

  

 
HOT LUNCH 

Ordering is Closed. For more information visit our website. 
June 6 – Jack’s Drive In June 13 – Talking Dog June 20 – Pizza 73 

Booster Juice: Tuesday, June 10  
 

KINDERGARTEN TEST DRIVE  
We are excited to offer kindergarten test drive sessions. We still have available dates to choose from. Each 

session will last approximately 60 minutes and can accommodate up to 10 children. Please sign up by calling 
our office or emailing broxton@psd.ca. This will be on a first come first serve basis. 

 

In order to sign you up for the test drive we require the name of the parent and student, as well as a contact 
number. Listed below are the available dates and times to choose from: 

Friday, June 6 - 1-2 pm 
Friday, June 13 - 1-2 pm & 2-3 pm 

UPCOMING MEETINGS 
FIMESPAF: Wednesday, June 11 at 6 pm 

School Council: Wednesday, June 11 at 6:30 pm 
Meetings will be held in person in the library learning commons and virtually. Links can be found on our 

website calendar. 
 

PAT’s 
Grade 6 & 9 students are scheduled to write their “Part B” PAT’s on June 11-19. For the current PAT Schedule, 

please visit Alberta's Provincial Achievement Tests web page. 
 

SUPPLY LISTS 
To make shopping easier, you can purchase your supplies with SchoolStart (https://schoolstart.ca/). Parent letter 

& supply list are now posted on our website. 
 

 Order early and you will be entered for a chance to win one or more prizes worth $500 or more. 
 

SCHOOL FEES 
Please be sure to log into your PowerSchool Parent Portal and make sure any outstanding fees are paid so that 

your child can continue to enjoy participating in things like field trips, options, and extra-curricular 
activities. Thank you! 

 
MEDICATION AT SCHOOL 

If your child has any medication at the school, please PICK IT UP BY THE END OF THE 
SCHOOL YEAR. Contact the office if you have any questions. 

 
BROXTON SWAG 

To order custom Fusion apparel to show your school spirit, please visit the ÉBPS official online apparel store. 
Link to order can also be found on our website. https://broxtonpark.psd.ca/parents/fusion-apparel-store 

 
BIKES AT SCHOOL 

Bike season is here. Please remind your child to use the front bike racks and lock their bike. Bikes locked to the 
back fences are less secure. 
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NATIONAL INDIGENOUS PEOPLES DAY 
On Friday, June 20, we recognize and celebrate National Indigenous Peoples Day. For more information, 

visit Canada's National Indigenous Peoples Day web page. 
 

FAREWELL CEREMONIES 
➢ REAL Farewell - Thursday, June 20 from 1 - 2:30 pm in the Learning Commons.  
➢ Kindergarten Celebrations - Tuesday, June 24 & Wednesday, June 25 in the Learning Commons. 
➢ Grade 9 French Immersion Farewell - Tuesday, June 24 in the large gym at 6:30. 

 
AWARDS CEREMONY 

Awards ceremonies will take place on the morning of June 26th. There will be separate assemblies for Early 
Years and Middle Years students. If your child is winning an award, you will receive an email from the office 

with the times by the second week of June. Please ensure your email in Powerschool is up to date and that your 
email settings allow school distribution list emails to be received.  

 
LAST DAY OF SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS 

Thursday, June 26 is the last day of school for students.  
Enjoy your Summer, we look forward on welcoming everyone back on Tuesday, September 2! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We would like to acknowledge with 

heartfelt appreciation the outstanding 

efforts of Mme Barb in organizing, 

managing, and ensuring that our 

students were consistently well fed 

throughout the year. Her dedication has not 

gone unnoticed, and the care she brings has 

made a meaningful impact on our school 

community. 
 

https://www.rcaanc-cirnac.gc.ca/eng/1100100013718/1534874583157


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The SGCHS will be hosting a "New to High 

School" parent informational night. Discussion will 

revolve around different streams, options, credits, 

graduation requirements, options and more.  This 

is open to students as well, but they will have 

heard that all at our presentation we gave in the 

feeder schools.  



 

  



  Fête franco-albertaine 2025! 
Students and their families are invited to the 36th edition of the Franco-Albertan Festival! Get ready for an 

unforgettable experience from July 3 to 6, 2025, at David Thompson Resort. Each day offers fun activities such 
as Frisbee Golf, Beach Volleyball, a Hockey tournament, shows, and much more! Click here to view the program 

schedule. 
Click here to visit the official website and sign up. Come in large numbers to celebrate together and make these 

days a magical moment!                                         
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CPF NEWS 
Canadian Parents for French - Parkland Chapter is a great organization full of resources and activities for 

families whose children are enrolled in French immersion or taking steps to learn French either in school or at 
your own pace. We are a group of parents who want to learn ourselves and help our children grow and flourish 

in their French immersion programming. A letter will be coming home with your child with information and an 
agenda for our next meeting on Wednesday, June 4 at 6:30 p.m. in the Learning Commons at École Broxton 

Park School. We know it is a very busy time of year but we want to share important updates to parents. 
 

SUMMER FUN! 
Calling all French Immersion parents! Did you know we have a local chapter for Canadian Parents for French? 

With a free membership you have access to amazing programs and events. With summer right around the corner, 
there is a great event - Camping en Francais! This fun-filled family camping weekend is full of French and 

bilingual activities for French and non-French speakers. Join the fun August 8 - 11, 2025 in Pincher Creek, AB. 
For full details, click here. 

 

https://fetefrancoalbertaine.ca/horaire/activites/
https://fetefrancoalbertaine.ca/resa-2025/
https://ab.cpf.ca/en/
https://ab.cpf.ca/en/event/camping-en-francais-2025/

